
                                                      High School Principal  

The Bright Board of Education is seeking qualified applicants for the position 

High School Principal grades 7-12. The person will need to have proper 

certification and a criminal free background check.  Resume and a letter of 

interest need to be turned in by June 7, 2019 to Ted Downing. Please submit to 

Bright Local Schools, District Office, P.O. Box 299 Mowrystown, Ohio 45155 or 

by email to ted.downing@blsd.us. Interviews may start taking place as early as 

June 2, 2019.  Pay will be at the Board adopted Salary schedule. High School 

Principal will report to Ted Downing, Superintendent.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ted.downing@blsd.us

